
POLICY - FOREIGN EXCHANGE STUDENTS 3142 
 
 
The District recognizes the benefits derived from the placement of foreign 
exchange students from throughout the world in our high school programs. 
These benefits accrue to the foreign exchange student, to the community host 
family and to the school population as a whole. The Superintendent or the 
Superintendent's designee will establish procedures to ensure that the 
acceptance and placement of foreign exchange students in our high schools will 
be a beneficial and noteworthy experience for all involved. The District, school 
involved and its employees shall not divert significant time, effort or resources on 
behalf of approved sponsoring organizations or foreign exchange students if 
such is thought to be in conflict with or at the expense of the regular school 
program. 
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